Please note that we will have very limited capacity to intake new medical escorts in July and
through mid September. We will require between 14-21 business days advance notice during
this time. Priority will be given to requests that we already have in the queue. We thank you for
your patience and understanding that we may be unable to fulfill as many requests as usual
during this time.

We are currently unable to take requests for new escorts between August 22nd and September
16th. We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your understanding.

Please note that we currently have a waitlist for Friendly Visiting. We will confirm receipt of
any new referrals but please be advised that match times will be extended.



